
      Hutterthal Mennonite Church 

        Christ Centered– Living, Relating, Serving 

 
Sunday, April 11, 2021  

10:00 a.m. 
 
Prelude   
 

Call to Worship and Prayer 

 

Gathering Hymn Jesus, Stand Among Us  HWB #25 
 

Sharing Time   
 

Prayer 

 

Worship Hymn O Sons and Daughters, let us Sing!  

  verses 1-2, 4-5  of HWB #274   

 

Children’s Time 
 

Special Music 10,000 Reasons 
 

Scripture John 20:19-31 Pew Bible p. 574 

 

Sermon Jesus Came 
 

Responding Hymn My Faith has Found a Resting Place  
 STJ # 43 
 

Offering Blessing    

 

Sending Hymn  We walk by Faith  HWB #570 
 

Benediction 
 

Postlude  



TODAY April 11, 10:00  am Service 
Accompanist: Norma Hofer 

Worship Leader: Brandon Waltner 

Gathering Hymn:  by Melissa Oretade  

Special Music: arranged by Steve and  Charlene Friesen 

      sung by Lane McCune written by, Jonas Myrin and Matt Redman 

Worship Hymn: by OCP Choirs  

Children’s Time:  Barbie Hofer 

Message:  Pastor Randall Koehler 

Responding Hymn: by Wura Grant  

Sending Hymn: by Marty Haugen  
 

NEXT SUNDAY  April 18,  10:00am 
Accompanist: Paige Zachariasen 

Worship Leader:   

Children’s Time: Les Rensink 

Special Music: arranged by John and Monica Clem 

Message: Pastor Randall Koehler 
 

CALENDAR 

April  Project: Cash - SD MCC Relief Sale Kitchen Time Savers auc-
tion item.  (More details later.) Worknight date is pending  
April 13 1:30 pm; Prayer Shawl group meeting at HMC. 
April 14: 7:30 pm; On-line Bible Study 
April 15, 8pm Church Board mtg via zoom  
 

HMC Zoom Bible Study - Our next virtual Bible study will be April 
14th at 7:30 pm.  A link will be sent via email prior to the meeting. 
The meeting will open at 7:00 with the Bible study starting at 7:30. 
After the Bible study ends, the meeting will stay open to allow more 
time for visiting if need be. 
 

MARK YOUR CALENDARS!!  Plan to attend the SD MCC Relief Sale on 
Saturday, July 10.  It will be a very different event than you have 
experienced in the past and will be held outdoors during the even-
ing hours at the Prairie Rose Arboretum.  There will be entertain-
ment, an auction, activities for children and more.  We are excited 
to be able to raise funds for Mennonite Central Committee in this 
unique way.  More details at a later date. 

 



MDS PINE RIDGE PROJECT:  We are planning a trip to work at the 
Pine Ridge volunteer center from April 19 to 23.  The tasks will be 
to install pre-hung doors, hang drywall, and paint primer 
coats.  Food and lodging will be provided.  Please call Dennis Ries 
at 925-7788 or 759-4312 or Duane Tieszen at 648-3226 or 360-
9014 if you would like to accompany us 
 

MCC dignity kit informational webinar, April 20 at 7 p.m. Yes, MCC 
has a new kit that has been in development for years and now 
we’re ready to teach you how to help us bring dignity to young 
women around the world! The dignity kit includes hygiene items 
and a reusable menstruation pad system. Join Kate Mast for this 
webinar to learn about the kit and how to sew the base units for 
the reusable system. Email katemast@mcc.org for the Zoom link.  
 

Responding to disaster: MCC's response to hurricanes Eta & Iota 
webinar April 21 & 22 at 7pm 
MCC is pleased to bring you, via Zoom, the people and stories di-
rectly impacted by this disaster response that you generously 
supported. Register here for this two night webinar to hear direct-
ly from MCC partner organizations and church partners in Hondu-
ras and Nicaragua. They will share about MCC’s disaster response 
as well as how climate change impacts migration and poverty in 
Central America.  
 

MCC is hiring a multimedia producer! Check out the job descrip-
tion and apply today! 
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HMC Service may be viewed on our web-page:  

www.HMCFreeman.org 

Prayer Requests and Praise: 

• Please pray for Gordon and Sharon Waltner and family 
as Gordon recovers in the hospital in Sioux Falls from 
COVID and heart surgery.  

• Praise God for the rain that we have had this last week 
and how it is feeding the green spaces around us. Pray 
for local farmers as they begin another crop season  

• Mennonite Mission Network requests prayer for Deb 
Byler as she works with Kekchi Mennonite women in 
Guatemala to write a curriculum for women in church 
leadership. During the past year of COVID-19 quaran-
tines, Deb has written from home. Pray for her and her 
colleagues as they begin to travel to churches again.  

• Holy Week has passed. But how we long to live by the 
marvelous story we have heard. Let us remain ever be-
side you at the table of the Last Supper. Show us who is 
hungry. And give us the courage to offer them bread 
from your table. Show us who is thirsty. And give us the 
strength to lift up the cup of your love. Most of all, show 
us how to linger at the table, serving others— Doing ALL 
that we do In remembrance of You, And the way You 
were when You walked this earth. 

Pastor Randall’s contact information: 
phone  - 309-208-6032 

email - pastorrandallhmc@gmail.com 
mailing address - PO Box 384 

818 S Albert St, Freeman SD 57029 
Church Office contact: 605.925.7186 

Office hours: 
Wednesday - Saturday: 7-11 am; 1-3 pm 

email: Hutterthal@goldenwest.net 
website: www.hmcfreeman.org 

http://www.HMCFreeman.org
mailto:pastorrandallhmc@gmail.com

